
 

 

The Big Picture 
Year Five - Summer Half Term 2024  

We hope you had a very happy 

Easter break. 

 
Special events and dates for your diary: 

 

Monday 22nd April – Earth Day. 

Thursday 2nd May – INSET Day (School closed to 

children) 

Monday 6th May – Bank holiday 

Monday 13th May – SATs week in Year 6 

Wednesday 15th May – Mad Hatters Tea Party. 

Friday 24th May – Break up for Half Term at 

3:20pm. 

 

Please see the school website for further information 

about what’s going on in Base 5 and in school: 

www.meadowheadjuniors.co.uk 

 The Lost Book of 

Adventure. 
 

 
This half term we are starting a new English and Guided 

Reading Scheme. Our children will be going on a journey 

to various new places across the world. We will be 

writing our own narratives based on the story and 

children will be using their imagination as well as 

exploring different features. 

Science 
This half term we will continue to learn about 

properties of material. However, we will be 

concentrating more on reversible and irreversible 

materials.  

   

 Maths 
We return back to learning 

more about fractions, 

decimals and place value.  

We’ll also build on our 

knowledge of shape as well 

as multiplication, division, 

addition and subtraction. 
Keep learning times 

tables facts for all 

tables! 

Geography 
In Geography we are 

learning about coasts 

and how they are 

formed. This will include 

thinking about how we 

can help protect our 

local coasts by climate 

change.  

English 
Our English focus involves using the novel ‘The Lost 

Book of Adventure’ to complete two outcomes. One 

being a survival narrative and one being a survival 

guide. Children are already enjoying the new unit.  

R.E. 
Our topic is entitled: 

“People of faith’’: How 

does having faith effect 

peoples lives? 

We will be looking at 

Buddhism, Hinduism, 

Christianity and Islam. 

ART. 
 In Art, children will look 

at how architects have 

created a better world 

and we will explore 

whether we should dream 

big or dream small when 

it comes to planning for 

the future.  

P.E. 
Please ensure your child has the correct P.E kit in 

school, 

5A – Indoor kit on Monday / Outdoor kit on a Friday 

5C – Outdoor kit on Monday / Indoor PE on a 

Wednesday. 

 

Homework 
Homework will be given to your child on a Monday and should be completed by the following Monday. Work should 

be neatly presented and written in pen or pencil. 

 

If you misplace your homework, please let your teacher know.  

 


